
IRS 2290 Filing Deadline 

This is a reminder that the IRS filing deadline for the 2290 Heavy Highway Use Tax is August 31, 2017.  

You must have your Schedule 1 filed and fees paid to avoid IRS late filing penalties.  If you would like to 

file online you can do so at www.ForwardAir2290.com.  By choosing this option they will send us a copy 

of your Schedule 1 form once completed.  If you prefer to file in person please contact your local IRS 

office as many of them have stopped accepting walk-ins and require an appointment.  The IRS has 

increased late filing penalties to over $20 per month for each month you are late.    

http://www.forwardair2290.com/

